
 

April Live RED Report 
 

District News 

School Calendar Dates  
Non-Traditional Instruction will continue through at least May 1st.   
April 13th – 17th Days 16-20 
April 20th – 24th Days 21-25 
April 27th – May 1st Days 26-30 
      

 Family First & Cardinal Connection 

                                                                                          

 

 

Part of the vision of FRYSC involves striving for excellence in the provision of school-based family support. Under 
the current circumstances, it is difficult to fully understand how that should look. We are however, involved in 
the delivery of meals to individual homes, and we are involved in trying to make families aware of available 
resources such as Helping Hands and PACS assistance. We are also in the process of exploring an opportunity for 
families to safely connect through a Virtual Parent Café experience.  

Food Service & Transportation 

A big thank you to our food service department for meal preparations and to our transportation staff, FRYSC staff 
and other school personnel - teachers, custodians and assistants and the Livingston County Sheriff’s office for 
helping with loading and delivery of those meals.  It is truly a team effort to meet the needs of our community.  

     l  

 

 

 

 

Operation Preparation was a success 
with 21 different professionals 
coming in to speak to our 8th graders 
about the profession of their choice. 

A special shout out goes to Daniel 
Ramage (8th grade) and Gabe 
Lawless (9th grade) for representing 
Livingston FRYSCKy in Frankfort on 
March 4 for Page Days. 
 



North Livingston 
                               

          
Scholars of North Livingston Elementary have adjusted to the Live Red at Home Days well, and they have been 
creative in the process.  
 

Mrs. Hardin reports that the fifth graders are doing an excellent job finishing and turning in assignments.  Her 
homeroom is doing the paper packets and just a few are doing IXL as enrichment. She is very proud of the 
scholars as they work so diligently to complete their assignments. She also appreciates the efforts of the parents 
to turn in their work and pick up new assignments.  It is truly a team effort and they have stepped up to the plate 
in 5th grade. 
 

Mrs. Doyle has been using the Zoom platform to help her scholars keep in touch, and that is working out well.  

Livingston County Middle School 

  
The Cardinal Room has been updated with a  Ozone is 3D printing mask extenders for the local 
 new paint job thanks to Mr. Cliff and Mr. Kent.   hospital and community members. 

                           

 

South Livingston 

Big Smiles dentists visited SLES again during the week of March 9th-12th to provide dental care to many 
students. 
 

During the week of March 9th-12th, SLES students completed their third round of district common assessments. 
 

Since our annual Wellness Day could not take place, students were encouraged to engage in wellness activities at 
home and send in pictures of those activities, as seen below.  

❤️We’re cardinals of character - Stay strong 

- We miss you! ❤️ 
 



 
  
Guidance Counselor Alicia Wallace created a site titled "Mrs. Wallace's Counseling Corner". On this site there is a 
"check-in" for students, as well as resources for parents and students to use. A link to this site is located on South 
Livingston's homepage under "Quick Links".  
 

SLES students have been hard at work during these Live RED at Home Days.  Most prefer to complete the 
packets, but a few are engaging in the online options or a combination.  We really miss our students, but we are 
proud of their hard work!! 

 
 
We thank our families for sending us pictures of our students working and for turning in completed work 
packets.  You will find more pictures on our school Facebook page. Teachers have been trying to use Google 
Classroom and Zoom to provide live instruction.     
 

 

 
SLES custodians, Beverly Lambert, Shanda Skinner, Kathy Williams, and 
Krista Wylie, have been hard at work while the building is student-
free.  They have painted hallways, restrooms, and even painted stripes on 
the parking lot.   

Livingston Central High School 

LCHS Students of the Month - March 

Subject Class Reason for Student of the Month 

Math 
 

Geometry:Brayden 
Bass 
Algebra 2:  Lauren 
Wring 
CCR Math:  Kenzie 
Croft 

Lauren is an excellent student who is cooperative and kind to others.   
 

Kenzie has a great work ethic and determination.  She wants to understand 
and is not afraid to ask questions.  I appreciate her hard work this year. 

English English II: Josie 
Howard 

English II: Josie answers questions in class all the time, and she is very kind to 
her classmates. 

Spanish Spanish I:  Raegan 
Wooten 

Raegan always has a sunny disposition, asks lots of questions.  Is organized 
and on task at all times. 



Spanish II:  Kaylin 
Keeling 

Kaylin is very understanding in class when the dynamics are not good.  She 
can help smooth out the rough spots 

CTE:  Agriculture : Jude 
Ferrell 

Jude has a great attitude and gets his Live Red work to my daily and even an 
extra day on spring break.  Way to go.  

 
 

 
 
FBLA/business & marketing students are working with the Pennyrile District Health Department to share 
information about Covid19 on social media. 
 

FBLA sponsored a Virtual Spirit Week! 
 
 

Mrs. Toon’s first virtual class meeting on Zoom.                                                                                                                                               
 

   

Ms. Olivia Ramage, Livingston 
Central High School student 
received a perfect score on the 
English portion of her ACT test 
this spring.  We are so proud of 
her and cannot wait to see 
what the future holds for her.   
 


